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From: Noelle Chambers
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Westfield Rd/Farmington Way Traffic Calming Measures
Date: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 8:00:13 PM

Hello,

I am writing to advocate for traffic calming measures at the Westfield Road and Farmington
Way intersection. I live in Walnut Grove near this intersection and use it frequently. I have
two young children and this intersection is our direct access to the Walnut Grove Park. The
main issues that I experience is the rate of speed of vehicles passing through the area and the
curve of the road combined with the lack of signage or attention to the intersection. Vehicles
are consistently driving over the speed limit and pedestrians cannot see around the curve
heading west to cross Westfield. I have had many close calls while trying to cross with my
children where cars either can’t see us or are going over the speed limit. In addition, we have
had an influx of new, young families move to the neighborhood in the last 3 years. These
young families love having access to the park and green spaces, however, many have shared
concerns about the intersection being unsafe to cross with young kids. Traffic calming
measures would greatly improve neighborhood safety and usability. Thank you for your
consideration. 
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